From: Urban, Kristin

To: Moore, Elizabeth
Subject: FW: CSC File 232008 - Eliminating residency requirement for emergency City workers
Date: Tuesday, June 25, 2024 1:56:45 PM

Hi Liz, Please put this into the record. Thank you! Kristin

From: Zelazny, Dana <D.Zelazny@milwaukee.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, June 25, 2024 1:35 PM

To: Urban, Kristin <KRURBAN@milwaukee.gov>

Cc: Dimitrijevic, Marina <Marina@milwaukee.gov>; Perez, Jose <JoseG.Perez@milwaukee.gov>
Subject: FW: CSC File 232008 - Eliminating residency requirement for emergency City workers

Kristin,

| apologize, the intent of this email was to ask that you share this request with the members of the
City Service Commission and make it part of the file.

From: Zelazny, Dana

Sent: Tuesday, June 25, 2024 1:33 PM

To: Urban, Kristin <KRURBAN @ milwaukee.gov>

Cc: Dimitrijevic, Marina <Marina@milwaukee.gov>; Perez, Jose <JoseG.Perez@milwaukee.gov>
Subject: CSC File 232008 - Eliminating residency requirement for emergency City workers

Good afternoon,

Ald. Dimitrijevic recently became aware a request to remove the emergency designation, and thus
the residency requirement, from all titles currently designated “emergency” in the Rules of the City
Service Commission.

She asks that the Department of Public Works provide her with more information about how it
determined that the residency requirement was not necessary to ensure an appropriate response to
events, and more specifically, how it determined that this change, especially as applied to snow and
ice control personnel, would not have a negative impact on the safety of City residents and drivers
on City streets.

Thank you, and any questions,

Dana J. Zelazny
Deputy City Clerk

City of Milwaukee

Common Council — City Clerk’s Office
200 E. Wells St., Rm. 205
414-286-2362
d.zelazny@milwaukee.gov
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